
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUE 17-2024 

CANCELLATION OF ACTIVITIES DUE TO ELECTION 24 
 

As you are aware, the special voting will take place in the Clubhouse on 27 and 28 
May 2024, starting on Monday. This means that the activities that take place in the 
Clubhouse during those days will not be able to proceed. We have not yet received 
the final arrangements from the IEC, but they have indicated that they expect to take 
two days to manage the number of people that we have.   

We are, therefore, alerting you that all activities will have to be cancelled on 
these two days. 

 

 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 

 

 


